From: lesley ann perkins

To: TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE
Subject: Northumberland Line TWA Order
Date: 04 June 2021 18:12:11

| would like to put a objection in against the proposal of a underpass near to where | live. My back garden
faces the railway lines and not far from where the underpass is going to be put. | believe it would be a haven
for groups to congregate and cause trouble. | would not feel save walking by as | walk along the back path near
the lines every day and night. | live in a bungalow in Featherwood drive,Ashington, myself and others who live
in the street facing the lines have all ready had problems with large stones thrown in our gardens and at our
windows from the lines. People that live near the railway lines has not had any letters regarding the plans or
any information at all. Myself and others only recently got to find out the information bye the plans been tied
onto lamp posts and they are hard to understand,plus most of the pages have been torn off. There is going to
be others who will be against the proposals as | have spoken to others near the lines,and they are also not
happy with a underpass. Could you please contact me on mobile 07930247253 to discuss this matter
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